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Comments: I am against the expansion of the Holland Lake special use permit being requested by a private

business on our public land.  The lake and surrounding area has been a favorite outdoor location and vacation

area for our extended family for decades.  It is a stunningly beautiful area that is - affordable.  The proposed

changes and stated need to have enough income structure to be a viable healthy business (as stated by

Christian Wohlfeil) suggests to all that Holland Lake will be a recreational location for....the wealthy. 

 


